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 ​“B”e “W”ith It Bulletin 
Bierbusse/Wolinski 6th Grade News 

 
 

Box Tops Wanted! 
Please send in your box tops to your child’s homeroom teacher 
with their teacher’s name labeled on the bag. 
 
Skyward and Progress Report 
Please check Skyward weekly to stay current with your child’s 
progress in all academic subjects. ​Please make sure to 
check to see if your child has any missing assignments. 
Progress report grades were posted prior to break. As 
always, we appreciate your support! 
 
Mid Term Exams 
Students will take midterm 
exams on Wednesday, 
January 22 (ELA and Science) and Thursday, 
January 23 (Social Studies and Math). The exams 
will assess students knowledge and understanding 
of concepts taught over the course of Semester One 
(Marking Periods One and Two). Sixth graders have received 
and reviewed strategies for properly preparing for an exam. All 
classwork and previous class tests will be especially helpful for 
reviewing class content.  
 
Today, students received a study guide for both Science and 
Social Studies. They may develop a “notes page” for each 
midterm, so long as the notes are handwritten on one lined 
piece of paper.They may record notes on both sides of the 
piece of paper.  
 
There is no study guide for ELA. Our writing exam will assess 
students understanding of composing an argument paragraph 
and skills studied while completing our grammar and language 
review and other grammar lessons. The reading portion will 
assess various reading comprehension strategies practiced 
during the school year. 
 
Ned’s Pretzels 
Ned’s Pretzels is a fundraising opportunity for students 
attending the Pictured Rocks National Lakeshore trip. 
Information was sent home with students today, Friday, 
January 10. The sale will run to Friday, January 24. All orders 
must be turned in on January 24 at 8:30 a.m. This date will 
give Ned’s enough time to get us product before Valentine’s 
Day. Any questions, please see Mrs. Datsko. 
 
P.I.E. Meeting 
January 13, @ 3:45 p.m. 
 
 

 
Sweetheart Ball 

Thursday, February 6, 
6:30-8:30 p.m. 

This is a sixth grade fundraiser, volunteers are 
Needed!  A handout with details went 

home this week explaining our expectations for this event. We 
will set up a sign-up genius link for each family to sign up to 
donate an item for the event. Mrs. Datsko emailed the link to 

parents earlier this week. 
If you have any questions, please contact us.  

Thank you! 
_________________ 

 
CMS Winter Festival Rock-out, January 17, 3-5 p.m. 

All sixth graders are encouraged to attend! Weather 
permitting, students will have the opportunity to 

skate or sled and dance the evening away! The CMS 
cafe will be open to purchase snacks.  

Be there or be square! 
 

 
 
 

½ Day scheduled for January 24.  
Dismissal is at 11:30 a.m.  

 
 

Mrs. Bierbusse​: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: 
jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org 

 
Mrs. Wolinski​: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: 

awolinski@chatfieldschool.org 
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